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Meeting Record 

Notes of briefing with the Department 

This meeting is part of the advice process. 

Meeting note taken by Robert Bisley Date: 23 March 2018 Time: 10:30am-11:15am 

Project:  Planning Proposal PP_2015_WARRI_001_00 to rezone land at the western end of Ralston Avenue, 
Belrose. 

Meeting place:  Planning Assessment Commission Offices, Level 3, 201 Elizabeth Street 

Attendees:   
Commission Members: Abigail Goldberg (Chair), Annelise Tuor, Stephen O’Connor 

Commission Secretariat: Robert Bisley, David Mooney, David McNamara 

Department of Planning and Environment (Department): Marcus Ray, Steve Murray 

The purpose of the meeting:  For the Department to brief the Commission on the Planning Proposal to rezone 
land at the western end of Ralston Avenue, Belrose. 

The Department briefed the Commission on the following matters: 
• Project background and history:
• Why the project was sent to the Commission for advice.
• Why the Department did not prepare a package of project background material for the Commission.
• The parameters in terms of which the Commission should undertake its assessment.
•

Documents: N/a 

Outcomes/Agreed Actions: N/a 

Meeting closed at 11:15am 


